
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
17 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Dear Unitholder 
 
RFM Almond Fund ARSN 117 859 391 – Final Documents 
  
 
Rural Funds Management Limited (RFM) has previously confirmed the final RFM Almond 
Fund (RAF) distribution was paid to all Unitholders on 30 June 2021. Following payment of 
this distribution, final Tax Statements were issued to Unitholders 22 October 2021.  
 
The wind-up and dissolution of the Fund was ratified on 28 February 2022 and your Units in 
RAF are now cancelled. As a result, RFM is able to provide your final Exit Statement 
(attached). 
 
You will continue to receive our monthly electronic investor update. If you no longer wish to 
receive these updates, you can unsubscribe using the link located at the bottom of the email. 
 
Your historical information will be available online via InvestorServe until 31 December 2022. 
Should you require financial statements after this date, please contact the Investor Services 
team on 1800 026 665 or email investorservices@ruralfunds.com.au. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sandra Walton 
Investor Services Manager 


